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Dear Parent/Carers, 

The Infants are learning about healthy eating and different food groups this half term. As part of our Design 
and Technology curriculum, we would like the children to make healthy fruit salads, which they will be able 
to eat in school.  

If your child has any allergies to fruit, please can you indicate on the form below. Each child will need 
written permission to take part in this activity, regardless of allergies.  

If you have any further questions, please speak to your child’s class teacher. 

Please return slip to the school office by Monday 12th November.  

Kind regards, 

 

Mrs L Powell 
KS1 Phase Leader 
 
 
 

KS1 Fruit Salad Taster Permission Slip 

Child’s Name:  _______________________________     Class: _____________________________ 

 

I give permission for my child to prepare and eat fruit kebabs                           please tick 

My child has no fruit allergies                             

My child has the following allergies_________________________________  

 

Signed: __________________________                   Relationship to child:__________________________                       

 

Printed: __________________________                   Date: __________________________              
_________    

 

 

 

 


